Tinton Falls Fire District #1 Workshop Meeting, November 26, 2013

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS
Tinton Falls Fire District #1
2 Volunteer Way
Tinton Falls, NJ 07753

Minutes of Workshop Meeting on November 26, 2013

The meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners was called to order by Vice-President Chervinsky at
7:10 PM.

Vice-President Chervinsky advised the Board that all requirements of the Open Public Meeting Laws
have been met.

Roll Call: Hawkins-Absent; Chervinsky-Present; Donohue-Present; Connolly-Present; Bowles-Present,
Richard Braslow, Esq.-Present

Pinebrook Chief Harris Report:
-36 Calls
-All Apparatus in service
-Engine 36-3-77 on loan to Station 36-1 to assist while apparatus is out of service
-Brush Unit 36-3-93has been inspected by the NJ Forest Fire Service
-FF Randy Jager has returned as an active firefighter. Pager requested for him.
-Lt. Wright suspended for one month.

-Pinebrook Fire Co. will be helping a citizen with performing Community Service thru
Monmouth County Probation. Washing and cleaning activities will be assigned to this individual
and he will be supervised while performing his service.

-No Dirills held.

Wayside Chief Neis Report:
-35 Calls
-All Apparatus in service
-All NFIRS Reports entered
-RIT Training Drill held

-Ex-FF Kirk Smith has returned all district property



-36-2 will now be automatically dispatched with 36-1 for calls in either area 24 hours a day. This
is to help with lower turnout of available members to answer calls.

Richard Braslow, Esq. report on Upcoming Election:

-Election is being held on February 15, 2014. Notices will be published shortly. The official
deadline is 29 Days prior which is January 17.

-Chervinsky recommended use of voting machine to rules out any confusion.
Commissioner Bowles reported on League of Municipalities Convention in Atlantic City.

Meeting adjourned at 7:22 PM. Motion made by Donohue, Second by Connolly.

Submitted byb@/g————

Sean T. Donohue, Secretary




